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Holidays/ School Closures
· Halloween Holidays, school closes at 11am 26th October to facilitate staff training and reopens on Monday 6th November.
· Friday 1st December Staff Training Day
· Christmas Holidays, school closes at 11am 21st December and reopens on Wednesday 3rd January.
·  


Halloween Trip to the Museum
Mrs. Douglas has organized a whole school visit to the Down County Museum on Tuesday 24th of October. The pupils will leave the school at 9.10am and they will return to school at approximately 2pm. The Education and Outreach Officer has organised a Halloween themed event for pupils which includes art/craft activities, outdoor Halloween activities, music/dance and a visit around the galleries. It is important everyone brings a packed lunch, a drink and a waterproof coat. The cost per child is £4
 





Halloween Fancy Dress
On Wednesday 25th October as part of our Halloween celebrations we are having a Fancy Dress Competition. Pupils can come to school in their fancy dress.
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Down GAA Coach
Our Down coach Ambrose Rodgers starts on Tuesday 12th September. The cost is £10 per term.
Swimming

Swimming starts again on Monday 11th September for all our P3 to P7 pupils. The cost is £6 per session
[image: ]

Transfer Test 2024 
The transfer test has changed this year. A new group, Schools’ Entrance Assessment Group (SEAG) was formed from the previous test providers. As in previous years it is up to the parents to register if you wish your child to sit the exam. There is a cost of £20 for each registration. Pupils on Free school meals are exempt for the cost. Parents can register at the SEAG website or at the Grammar Schools website. Registration closes 5.00pm on Friday 22nd September 2023. The dates of the assessments are Saturday 11th November 2023 and Saturday 25th November 2023. 

Cash for Clobber
Our cash for clobber collection for fundraising continues. If you have been clearing out old clothes, please save them for us. We welcome all donations of bags of any used clothing, shoes and fabrics. Nothing goes to waste. Each full bag raises approximately £3.00 for school funds. We have already had parents donating bags of Cash for Clobber this year. Thank you to everyone who has supported us in this initiative.
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